
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:23:34 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 10:45 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Alfredo Kovsch

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Just got the notification, that Embridge is requesting a new increase on the gas price.
This, to put in simple words, is a outrageous.
They already increased the rates, without any consultation, from September 2022.
Just some numbers, from my last invoices:
August, I paid $58.53
They sent a notification, about an increase from the next month.
September, I got an invoice for $89.00
This is a 52% increase !!!!!!!!
My only qualification for this company, is that they are a bunch of burglars, thief.
NO, I do not support this new price increase.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




